
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Cc:
Subject: DAA Application Plan ref F20A/0668
Date: 28 February 2022 09:19:46
Attachments: image001.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

To whom it concerns
 
We strongly object to any modifications to the previously Ann Bord Pleanala granted planning
permission in 2007.
As it stands we, living in Streamstown on the Malahide Road, experience considerable noise
disruption and vibration.
The vibration is at it’s worst early mornings and in particular at approx. 10am every Saturday
morning.
The original planning process was thorough and the decision was made by ABP.
The current DAA application, which will inevitably be appealed to ABP, is challenging the very
carefully thought out decision by ABP some years ago.
All we are seeing is more and more flights which already equals more and more noise/vibration.
If Fingal Co Co grant the application it could result in a dangerous precedent that will allow the
DAA to lodge yet another application to change something else.
 
 
 
Regards
 
Stephen Oppermann
FRIAI
 
During Covid 19 – its business as usual at Oppermann Associates
 
Our employees have full access to business video conferencing, mobile phones, computers and
shared drives to ensure we continue to provide a high level of service to our Clients during these
challenging times.
 
 
Oppermann Associates
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